
We are very happy with the services of MACJ Home Inspection as the MACJ team is very 

professional. Especially, Ms. Yamini is truly awesome. She and her team have done an excellent 

job of thorough inspection of our unit 1701 at Tower 7 and provided us a detailed  inspection 

report of our unit. We definitely recommend MACJ to all home owners at Urbana before taking 

possession of the respective unit . Exceptional job!  

Yamini also provided detailed explanations of each section of the report as we walked through 

the each area of the house that was mentioned in the report.  

We hope that MACJ continue to provide the quality service that they have provided for our 

unit and wish MACJ will be the #1 home inspector in Kolkata. 

  

Soumen & Malavika Ghosh. 

Owner – Tower 7, Unit 1701  

Urbana Residential Project, Kolkata 

 


